
Law School Welcomes New Law Librarians 
at George W. Hopper Library

Tracey comes to us after working
in outreach in a public library in
southern Colorado. She brings
with her paralegal, teaching, and
digital archiving experience. In
addition to her MLIS from
Emporia State, Tracey also holds
a master’s in psychology. Her
research interests include user-
centered design and information
retrieval.

Tracey is looking forward to
winter snowsporting with her
dog Ivory.

 
 

Meara (they/them/theirs) comes
to us from the University of
Oklahoma Law Library. They
hold an MLIS and a graduate
certificate in archival studies
from the University of Oklahoma
and a bachelor's degree in
history from the University of
Texas at Austin. Meara's research
interests are in historic legal
research and archival
preservation.

When Meara isn't librarian-ing,
they skate on Laramie's Roller
Derby team, the Naughty Pines.

 

From the Director

YOU MATTER!  
I f  you are  struggl ing and need help  th is  season,  we are  here  for  you.  

VISIT  UWYO'S  HEALTH & WELLNESS WEBSITE FOR RESOURCES
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F I N D  T H E  L A W  L I B R A R Y  O N L I N E  @  W W W . U W Y O . E D U / L A W L I B

Library Faculty: Shelby Nivitanont, Scholarly Communications
Library Associates: Tammy Ackerman, Marguerite Latta
IT Specialist: Edward Havugimana

Meara Hill Tracey McCormick

Welcome (back) to the George W.
Hopper Law Library. We are a public
law library serving those within the
College of Law and the University of
Wyoming along with our alumni,
regional attorneys, and anyone with
an interest in legal research. These are
interesting times, as temporary
construction walls have reduced the
footprint of the library, eliminating
study rooms and student carrels. We
ask for your patience as we deal with
varying degrees of noise, cramped
spaces, and randomly placed furniture
until the building addition and
renovation is complete next summer.

The library is more than a physical
space. Our law library team will
continue to provide access to
resources and services that support
your studies, scholarship, and
wellness. We wish you the best in this
new academic year.      
                                         --Tawnya Plumb

https://www.uwyo.edu/student-success/resources/health-wellness/index.html
http://www.uwyo.edu/lawlib/index.html


Because You Asked...

DEIA Statement, George W. Hopper Law Library
 We support an educational environment that is 
Diverse, Equitable, Inclusive, and Accessible by:

- serving all members of the public
- maintaining a library collection that represents a

 multitude of cultures, subjects, and worldviews
UWyo DEI Office    

A: We're open Monday to Friday, 8AM to 6PM; Saturday and Sunday, 12PM - 4PM.

A: Reserve & textbooks can be checked out for 3 hrs. All other books loan out for
the semester. Convenience reserve item checkouts vary.

A: Because of renovations, we’ve got 2 group study rooms: Rm 008 & Rm 242B.

Q: Where can I print and is it free?

A: Printing is a paid service at UW. Use mobile printing & Quota utility for
payment. Printers 145, 242, 245 work!
https://microlab.uwyo.edu/print/mobile_print.asp (more on the way)

Q: What are the library's hours? Are you open on the weekend?

Q: What happened to the group study rooms? 

Q: Where can I get legal research help?

The most important thing is to make
everyone feel welcome.

--June Hsiao Liebert, President
American Association of Law Libraries

F I N D  T H E  L A W  L I B R A R Y  O N L I N E  @  W W W . U W Y O . E D U / L A W L I B

A: In-person at the Help Desk, email via lawref@uwyo.edu, or via
 phone (307) 766-2210.

Q: How long can I check items out for?

https://www.uwyo.edu/diversity/
https://microlab.uwyo.edu/print/mobile_print.asp
http://www.uwyo.edu/lawlib/index.html

